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           6th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 SATS Presentation 
 
As we look further into the school year, I would like to provide you with more information regarding 
the Year 6 Statutory Assessments completed at the end of Year 6. You are invited to attend our 
SATS presentation on Tuesday 27th February 2024 at 4:30pm. The presentation will explain the 
layout of the SATS tests which your child will undertake in May and the results system with 
regards to each of the papers.  
 
In addition to this, the presentation will include the contents of the final parent SATS workshop 
which is always based on an example maths reasoning paper and also a SPaG (spelling, 
punctuation and grammar) paper. These can then be taken away and completed with your child.  
 
Please complete the form on school spider, indicating if you will attend the presentation. 
 
 
Many thanks for your support,  
 
Miss Hickson  
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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